
 
 

Item Brief 
 
 

City of Burnet City Council 

Meeting Date  
 
December 10, 2024 
 
Agenda Item 
 
Discuss and consider action: Appointments of members to the City of Burnet Planning 
and Zoning Commission: L. Kimbler 
 
Information  
 
The City of Burnet Planning and Zoning Commission consists of five members. Current 
Commission members Calib Williams and Glen Gates have completed their current terms 
on the P&Z Commission; both members have expressed their desire to continue to serve 
on the Commission. Additionally, there is one vacant position, which will expire in June 
2025. Four applications from Lee Carney, Dan Stewart, Lynn Nobles, and William Davis 
have been submitted requesting consideration for appointments. 
 
Recently, the City Councill appointed Councilmembers Tommy Gaut, Philip Thurman, and 
Mayor Gary Wideman to the Commissioner Application Review Committee. The 
Committee met on Tuesday, November 26th, to discuss the submitted applications and 
the two current expired terms.  
 
Fiscal Impact 
 
None. 
 
Recommendation 
 
The Commissioner Application Review Committee recommends re-appointment of 
current Commissioners Calib Williams and Glen Gates, whose terms will expire in June 
of 2026, and the appointment of Lee Carney to serve in the vacant position with a term to 
expire in June of 2027.   


